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Wibsey Primary School

Tel: 01274 678016/775545

Headteacher: Mr N M Cooper

20th October 2017
Parents/Carers of Children in Year 5

Dear Parent/Carer

I am pleased to announce that we will be running a residential for children in Year 5 this academic year.  We have looked closely at provision and the range of activities offered and have decided to continue with Dobroyd Castle, a Robinwood Centre, from 11th to 13th June 2018.
Dobroyd Castle is located on the outskirts of Todmorden and has been a huge hit with Year 5 pupils for the last few years.  More information can be found on www.robinwood.co.uk.  Click on Dobroyd Castle.  We also have a limited number of paper brochures should you wish to request one.

We will be holding an information session on:

Thursday 16th November 2017– 3.40 p.m. (about half an hour) in the Bottom Hall.

There will be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

The cost of the visit would be £249 including transport, which we appreciate and understand, is quite an amount to find, and is an increase on previous years. Because of this, school will subsidise £49 of the cost so that the amount for families is reduced to £200.  This cost will cover absolutely everything during the visit and reflects the high levels of staffing, supervision and focus on safety as well as the large number of organised activities available to the children. 
We will be travelling by train to keep costs to a minimum and school will pay for this. If you are registered for, and entitled to, free school meals, there should be a provision for a reduced rate.  Mr Barlow/ Mrs Smith will contact you directly if this discount applies to you. In addition, you will be able to pay in installments via Parent Pay.
In order to enable us to have an idea of the numbers, please sign and return the attached slip. 

We will be taking deposits in the weeks after the parent information session.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Smith
Assistant Headteacher
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………
 Class ………………

*I will/will not be able to attend the Parent/Carer Residential briefing on Thursday 16th November 2017
Signed ……………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer)
*Please delete as appropriate.  Please return to school by Friday 10th November 2017.
